OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

November 8, 1956

~ E1 Paso Natural Gas Co.
Box 1492
El Paso, Tex.

Gentlement

We are in receipt of a copy of a letter to you from
E. S. Walker, Commissioner of Public Lands, stating
that the Communitization Agreement for the S/2 of
Section. 36~T=21-S, R-36~E had been returned to you.

J, In order that the incteased allowable for this well
will not be delayed, please file the original and

one copy oo the enclosed @ffidavit of Communitization
Agreement.

— Yours very truly,



